
Dear Parents, 

There have been some difficulties with getting logged on to the EZ Payment app once you have 

registered. The screen below appears. 

 

If this is the case, please try the following solutions.  

• On your phone settings, go to general- date & time and set your clock to 24-hour time. 

• Check that the version of the app which you have downloaded is 1.1.6(24) particularly if you 

have an iPhone.  

• Check that your IOS has been updated. 

If this problem persists, please let me know at dmccaul694@c2kni.net 

Anyone who was unable to register initially should also let me know and I will pass this on to the 

company. Those people who have already informed me about this will hopefully hear from me in 

due course when the problem has been solved. 

Mr Mc Caul 
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